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If you're planning to construct a new facility or install new equipment, and
think you might need to change your electrical service, please contact VEC as
soon as possible. That way, if upgrades are necessary, we can be sure to
have your service ready when you need it. There's more information here. 

***

VEC offering assessments to businesses, farms
Have you ever wondered if you could save money on heating or cooling in
your facility by updating your systems, but haven't had time to do the
analysis? VEC is working with a Vermont-based partner organization to offer
free, no-obligation energy assessments to farms, sugarmakers, and other
commercial enterprises to see if renewable thermal energy technologies could
save them money. Learn more here (PDF).

https://www.vermontelectric.coop/programs-services/getting-or-changing-service
https://www.vermontelectric.coop/images/pdf/EnSave-Renewable-Thermal-Program-Flyer-App-FINAL-051019.pdf


Are your outdoor crews safe this summer?
Ticks, bees, poison parsnip, sun and heat, vehicle traffic - these are just a few
of the safety risks facing crews working outside in the summer. If you want to
learn more about how to reduce risks posed to your crews, please contact
VEC's Safety Department at 802-635-2331. You can also learn more here.

SmartHub can help you avoid usage surprises
For many businesses, summer means higher electricity use. The first step in
managing your electricity expenses is closely monitoring your use, and you
can do that (and lots more) using an online tool known as SmartHub. Consider
signing up if you haven't already!

Know someone who might be interested in this newsletter?
Please forward it!

Comments or suggestions about this email? 
Call Energy Services Planner Jake Brown at 802-730-0414 

or drop him an email.

https://www.cdc.gov/niosh/topics/outdoor/
https://www.vermontelectric.coop/programs-services/smarthub
mailto:jbrown@vermontelectric.coop

